Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Foss, Bob (Robert) [bfoss@craworld.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2011 5:37 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Mark Borsuk

Subject: Status of access negotiations with 1445 Harrision St, Oakland (RO0000266)
Jerry:

| wanted to give you an update on the status of acquiring access to the basement of 1445 Harrison St.

The details have been agreed upon by Mr. Borsuk and the Davis Coit Apartment owners. What is occurring now is a
requested change to the contract between CRA and Mr. Borsuk regarding insurance matter to insure complete coverage
in the event of some unforeseen incident during onsite work. CRA's legal counsel has reviewed Mr. Borsuk’s draft and
returned it to him for his review. Both Mr. Borsuk and CRA are anxious to resume work to complete the investigation
requested in your July 19, 2010 letter. | will advise you when the final agreement and contract modification has been
completed and provide you with a tentative schedule at that time.

Thanks for your patience as we work towards completing the requested tasks.

Robert C. Foss, P.G.
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A

Emeryville, CA 94608

(510) 420-3348 office

(925) 413-8707 cell

(510) 420-9170 fax



